
 

Freedom of Information Request 
 
 
Reference Number: EPUT.FOI.24.3393 
Date Received:  20th February 2024 
 
 
Information Requested: 
 
Simply so as to fully explore all possibilities, I enquire as to whether your Trust (having 
formed from a merger between South Essex Partnership and North Essex Partnership Trusts) 
the below:  
 
1. Please may you provide additional historic asbestos documents regarding Highwood 
Hospital / Little Highwood Hospital? 
 
This is not a site which forms part of EPUT’s property portfolio or one we are aware of 
historically therefore we would not hold any information in relation to asbestos for this site. 
 
 
 
Publication Scheme: 
 
As part of the Freedom of Information Act all public organisations are required to 
proactively publish certain classes of information on a Publication Scheme.  A 
publication scheme is a guide to the information that is held by the organisation.  
EPUT’s Publication Scheme is located on its Website at the following link 
https://eput.nhs.uk 
 
 


